
KITTITAS COUNTY 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

AGENDA STAFF REPORT 
 
AGENDA DATE:  November 17, 2009 
 
ACTION REQUESTED: Set a Public Hearing for December 1, 2009 at 2:00 p.m. to 

consider the 2010 CDBG Public Services Grant 
Application 

             
 
BACKGROUND: On November 10, 2009, the Kittitas County Board of 

Commissioners office received notification that Kittitas County 
and HopeSource were awarded 2010 Community Development 
Block Grant funds for public services, in the same amount as in 
2009.  There is a total of $110,965.00 available to Kittitas County 
($107,965 plus an additional $3,000 for County Administration). 

 
INTERACTION: One of the requirements is that the County must hold a public 

hearing to consider comments on the proposed grant application 
and the community action’s (HopeSource) past performance and 
their use of 2009 CDBG Public Service Grant awards.  Staff has 
been in contact with Ms. Susan Grindle, Executive Director of 
HopeSource with regard to scheduling a public hearing date.  
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
Set a public hearing to consider the 2010 Community 
Development Block Grant Application for Public Services and to 
consider comments on HopeSource’s past performance and use of 
2009 CDBG Public Service Grant awards, to be held on Tuesday 
December 1, 2009 at 2:00 p.m. in the Commissioners Auditorium, 
and to authorize the Clerk to publish said notice.   
 

HANDLING: 1 – Clerk of the Board 
 1 – Susan Grindle, Hope Source 
 1 – Judy Pless, Budget & Finance Manager 
 BOCC staff to publish & post on legal notice board 
  
ATTACHMENTS: Notice of Public Hearing   
 
LEAD STAFF: Julie Kjorsvik, Clerk of the Board 


